
UNITID director’s address to first years 

Institute of Tropical & Infectious Diseases (UNITID) Director Prof. Walter Mwanda has advised first year 
students to focus on their studies in order to achieve their desired goals in life. 

Speaking during the orientation of newly admitted students for the 2016/2017 academic year at 
Millennium Hall 2, Chiromo Campus, Prof. Mwanda said they will always be available to mentor the 
students. 

 

He assured the students that they will walk hand in hand with them as they embark on their career 
journey under their guidance. 

The students were also addressed by CHS Principal Prof. Isaac Kibwage, Deans of Schools in the College 
of Health Sciences, Chairmen of Departments, administrators and student leaders. 

 


